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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I have had confirmation that Sally Amos, Healthy Schools Practictioner for Monmouthshire 
Local Authority, is inviting you to a session about Relationships and Sexuality Education 
(RSE).   
 
The session will take place at school on Monday 30th January at 2 o’clock. 
 
Great care has been taken to ensure that all learning within RSE will be developmentally 
appropriate, and the teachers, stakeholders and professionals involved in its development 
have ensured that this is reflected within the Code.  At a younger age, for example, children 
are taught about treating each other with kindness and empathy. As children grow older, 
they will gain an understanding of topics such as online safety, consent and sexual health, 
all at developmentally appropriate phases so learners aren’t exposed to things that aren’t 
appropriate to their age and development. 
 
Sally will be sharing RSE resources and examples of work that chidren may be doing in 
school.    
 
It is your opportunity to find out more about RSE and to ask any questions you may have. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you. 
 

 
 
 

 
Helen King  
Headteacher 
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